
McCarthy Road

Subject: McCarthy Road
Date: Tue, 13 Jul 1999 13:54:28 -0800

From: "John F. Bennett" <johnf_bennett@dot.state.ak.us>
Organization: Alaska DOT&PF

To: craig_black@law.state.ak.us

Craig, I've recently been appointed as Northern Region Chief of ROW so
its my turn to follow up on this project. John Miller is still with the
department but has moved on to the Construction section. I'm not sure
whether you are still involved with this opinion, and if you are not,
perhaps you can point me in the right direction. A request for an AGO
opinion on the status of the McCarthy road was initiated in 1995. The
most recent statement that we are still interested in an answer was sent
from our Commissioner to the Dept of Law in February of this year. 1
realize that it was bumped a few times due to priority projects,
however, our Regional Director has requested that I continue to pursue
an answer. Any information will be appreciated. Thanks, JohnB
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